
Get Ready for Tuscany
a fun and informational get together.

On Wednesday, February 26th at 4:00 p.m. join us for a get ready for 
Tuscany event at the Greater Vidalia® Center for Rural Entrepreneurship in the Dot 
Foods Business Hub – 2nd floor. 

Guests will learn specific details about the trip and have an opportunity to 
ask questions. If you’re planning to go on the trip, you should attend. If you’re 
considering going on the trip, you should attend. If you just want chianti and 
antipasto, you should attend.

Please RSVP by February 19, 2025
debbiee@greatervidaliachamber.com

912-537-4466

Open 
to the 
Public


